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Comments As a resident of one of the new Residential Developments in Littlehampton, just two miles downwind
from the proposed 85 meter tall smoke-stack, I am appalled that there has not been any sort of
consultation with Littlehampton/Wick Residents. ( especially those in Kingley Gate which are nearest,
and those in Hampton Park and other affected areas of Wick ). With many more homes still projected
in Ford itself and indeed the Hampton Park Development surely the construction of a facility that will
be emitting potentially harmful exhaust-gases should not be allowed. One assumes that the facility will
be outfitted with scrubbers reducing the NOx and SOx in the exhausts and that there will not be any
emission of Dioxines - however will there be an independant regulatory body be supervising this and
will there be compensations paid out if, through system failures, the population will be exposed to
harmful gases ?. Furthermore, the presence of a 85-meter tall smoke-stack and a huge industrial
building so close to the South Downs ( an area of Outstanding Natural Beauty ) and so close to the
historic village of Arundel, will be detrimental to the public enjoyment of these beauty-spots. In an age
where humanity is rightly turning away from fossil fuels in favour of more sustainable methods of
generating energy there should be no place for burning waste which will somehow add to the
greenhouse gases in the atmosphere. The solution to the problem of the ever increasing amount of
waste should be sought at the source ( i.e. reduction of single-use plastics, reduction of wrapping
materials, recycling of raw materials in the waste-stream, use of environmentally friendly processes to
break-down waste into re-usable materials and ultimately holding manufacturers accountable for the
recyclability of their products ) and not at the end of the chain by dumping waste in landfills or indeed
burning it. Looking forward to a constructive consultation process in which also the residents of Wick
and its neighbouring new residential developments will be included
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